andie Martel

From: Michael Millman <mike.millman1@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 9:22 PM

To: CouncilAll

Cc: Emily Millman

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fire House

Town Council,

We strongly support a plan to have a fire house in Ross. We are committed to help do so financially.
Please let us know how we can help.

Warm regards,

Emily and Mike Millman
7 Upper Ames
917-923-5001



